SGA EXEC MINUTES
February 27, 2006
8:07 — 8:33

Attendance: Sarah, Adam, Beth, Teri, Crystal, Jenni, Kate
& joining us from Texas: Nathan, Erik, Trista

The poster sale last week went really well, meaning exec may finally have some funds.
The new director reports will be posted on the Exec door every other Monday.

As Nathan, Erik, and Trista have been in Texas for COSGA, they joined us today via a
conference call.

It was decided that a member from each board should go to present the new constitution
to each board as a team of Exec. Those members are as follows: SUFAC — Katie, Senate
— Erik, UUB — Crystal, RHAA — Trista, GTP — will find someone

It will have to be decided how to present the proposed constitution, whether it be with a
PowerPoint presentation, some sort of write-up, etc.

This week it will be brought to the boards as a discussion item. There will be no Senate
session tonight, so it will start with the UUB meeting tomorrow night. After this week
we can decide on further action for next week. If there are major problems, changes can
be made, and if not things can move forward.

The newest constitution will be finished and sent out some time today.

Nate asked that Kate look into motorpool availability for March 7, 8, and 9 for Bob and
his trip to Madison.

Nathan will also be re-nominating four new election commissioners soon.

If there are any further concerns, questions, etc, email Nate or Teri.



